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Planning for the 7th Bridgebuilders Consultation is proving exciting for us here in New Zealand.  An enthusiastic Local Arrangements Committee chaired by our International Board Member Julia Buckingham will ensure your stay is very enjoyable.  

We have decided to broaden the Programme for this Consultation.   The Programme is almost complete.  On Monday 7 April a one-day Consultation and Workshop on Understanding and Using CEDAW (United Nations Convention on the Elimination of all Forms of Discrimination against Women) will provide skills and knowledge about the Convention, how to gather information and write shadow and alternative reports from non-governmental women.  Resources to help you will be provided.  

As women leaders in your various countries the Workshop will enable you to have a major role to play as non-governmental women when your government reports to the CEDAW Monitoring Committee every four years.    The Convention is considered a bill of human rights for women.    It is the United Nations Convention most signed by member states.  

The Bridgebuilders Network has promoting human rights for all people as one of its main objectives. It is important therefore that we are aware of the CEDAW process to promote women’s rights and also the rights of the family.    Taking a lead in making sure all women and also men are aware of CEDAW and how it can be used to make progress on human rights is vital to our leadership in church and society as committed Christians.   The Bridgebuilders Network provides the opportunity for us to communicate with each other, report on successful projects and seek advice from other network members when challenges must to be overcome.    Telling us about your efforts and successes in making progress on CEDAW will be part of that communication.   Your work around CEDAW will broaden your contact with women and girls at the edges of society and engagement with non-church women.  This is bridge building at its best. 

We look forward to welcoming you from around the region to the 7th Consultation next April when we will renew old friendships and make new ones.  There will be much laughter as we increase Christian good will, understanding and fellowship. 

Blessings to you all ………………

Jane Prichard QSO

Reflection
Determine

Not to carry heavy things

From the past, discard negative material, pick up the positive, valuable reference stuff –

Experience, humility, hope, joy, 
Love and encouragement.

Carry these in faith’s strong travelling bag, and plod on in the Lord’s strength, praising Him for His great gift - Forgiveness
By Marion Davey from “APW NZ Harvest Field March 1993” 

Greetings to all Bridgebuilding sisters and friends,  

I look forward to seeing friends from the previous consultation in Auckland. In eight months’ time we will have a gathering of many diverse women from all walks of life. This will be a time of reflecting, sharing experiences and rebuilding lost connections over many years.  Also a time to raise awareness of issues concerning our local and global communities, families and the wellbeing of all peoples especially that of women and children. It’s by making connections we build new relationships that will grow and strengthen with time. I believe this will be successful by the interaction and sharing our resources at the next 7th consultation. 

Grace to you all and peace from our loving God

Rose Tauetule

International Secretary
Payments
Thank you to the member organizations that have sent their membership fees for the years 2011 to 2014.  Calling all Bridgebuilders International members.  If you have not yet paid your annual membership fee for  

2012 please send NZD200 or USD100 or full payment covering 2012 to 2014 for NZD300 or USD300, to assist with cost of newsletter distribution, administration and communication by Executive officers.   Please note that when making payment the name of the banking account is: - BRIDGEBUILDERS INTERNATIONAL

ASB BANK, BLOCKHOUSE BAY BRANCH, 519 BLOCKHOUSE BAY ROAD, BLACKHOUSE BAY, AUCKLAND, NEW ZEALAND

ACCOUNT NO: 12-3049-0300526-01

REFERENCE:  (please use your country name) 
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President: Jane Prichard, QSO

Po Box 99-464, Newmarket, Auckland

New Zealand

Phone: 64-9-528-3727

Email: janeprichard@xtra.co.nz
Secretary: Rose Tauetule

24 Paihia Road, Onehunga, Auckland 1061

New Zealand

Phone: 64-9-306-7945

Email: rose_Tauetule@bnz.co.nz 

Newsletter Editor: Janice Purdie

16 Railway Street, Paeroa 3600

New Zealand

Email: janmp41@xtra.co.nz
Email: bridgebuildestrust@xtra.co.nz
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